

Cricket (Girls) Skills Programme Year 7 & 8 (Term 1, 2021)

Dear Parents and Caregivers,

Registrations for are now being taken for our *NEW in 2021* Year 7-8 Girls Cricket (before school) Skills Programme.

You do not need to know how to play Cricket to join this programme – in fact, this is a perfect opportunity to give Cricket a go for the first time or to further improve your knowledge of the game! All welcome!

The sessions will be fun, inclusive and will cover the basics of cricket (bat/bowl/field).

Students registered for this programme will be eligible for selection into our Pinehurst Girls Cricket NH Zone Day team - this is a 1-day event during school hours in Week 7.

Location: Pinehurst School Turf

Day: Thursday

Time: 7:15am – 8:15am

Dates: Thursday 11th February 2021 – Thursday 4th March 2021 (4 weeks)

Students then selected for the Pinehurst NH Zone Day Girls Cricket team will also have a training on Thursday 11th March. The Zone Day is Thursday 18th March.

Uniform: Pinehurst PE/House Top and PE Shorts

Footwear - Sports shoes

Cost: \$20 per student

This is exclusive of cost for the NH Zone Day event – additional costs will be

detailed to selected students.

Registration: Registrations close Tuesday 9th February 2021 (9am)

Click here to register

It is important to note when registrations close, Pinehurst School then commits the players to the event/sport and therefore has to honour these fees. If you were to withdraw your child after the registration closing date and ask for a refund, this would mean other parents are effectively paying for this fee. To be fair on other parents, students and their families, Pinehurst School will under no circumstances, refund deposits or monies paid after the registration closing date.

Kind Regards,

Kelly Lindsay

Sports Coordinator Yr 1 - 8

Phone: +64 (0)9 414 0960 EXT 921

Mobile: +64 (0)21 253 5243

Email: Kelly.Lindsay@pinehurst.school.nz